
RE-ENTRY: A SIMULATION

What are the challenges that face men and women returning 
from prison?

 “Re-entry: A Simulation” offers staff and volunteers from 
organizations providing re-entry services  the opportunity to 
experience what it feels like to negotiate the “re-entry game” – 
finding the services that meet the needs of individuals returning
from prison.  

Thursday, March 19, 2015

Kent Branch Library

1 – 4 p.m.

A Prison Awareness Week program of Toledoans for Prison Awareness


